TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON
COMPTROLLER'S OFFICE

TO: RICHARD DIONISIO, SUPERVISOR AND MEMBERS OF THE TOWN BOARD

FROM: MAUREEN MACKENZIE, COMPTROLLER

RE: TOWN BOARD MEETING OF JULY 12, 2023

DATE:  JUNE 14, 2023

The attached Intermunicipal Agreement between the Town of Harrison and the County of
Westchester requires Town Board approval.

The Agreement is required by Westchester County in order to be eligible to receive potential
reimbursement, on behalf of the Harrison Youth Council, in the amount of $3,826.00.

The agreement has been reviewed by the Law Department and found to be in order.

Kindly authorize the Supervisor to execute the agreement.

Respectfully submitted.



